
Dial-in Number for 9:45 AM Service:  
888-719-1054 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 10.20.24 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 
 

October 20 (Su) Intergenerational Confirmation Class in Room 5,  
    8:30-9:30 AM  
    In-person & streaming worship service, 9:45 AM 

    Children’s Sunday school during the service 

    Worship choir practice in the choir room, 11:00 AM   
    Church Council Meeting in Room 5, 11:00 AM 

    Trunk-or-Treat outside the church, 5:00-6:00 PM 

  

October 22 (Tu) Tri-M Prayer Breakfast at Stonybrook, 6:45 AM 

    Book study in the parlor, 10:00 AM—12:00 PM 

 

October 24 (Th) “Great Expectations” Bible Study in Room 5,  
    9:30 AM 

    Worship choir rehearsal in the choir room, 7:00 PM 

 

October 27 (Su) In-person & streaming worship service, 9:45 AM 

    Children’s Sunday school during the service  

    Women’s Retreat Planning in 4th-6th grade  
    classroom, 11:00 AM—12:00 PM 
 

Pastor Amy will be on vacation from Wednesday, October 23rd-Tuesday,  
October 29th. If you have pastoral care concerns during this time, please 

contact the church office and Travis will connect you with a pastor. 

A reminder that we will be having a service of installa-
tion and celebration on Sunday, November 17th @ 
2:00 PM in the sanctuary. There will be light refresh-
ments to follow. Please join us as we celebrate with 
Pastor Amy and her family and as we look towards the 
future together!  

As we head into Fall, the Homewood Home Auxil-
iary will be holding its annual membership drive. 
The cost is $3 per individual and $5 per family. 
These donations help to support our residents at 
Plum Creek.   
 

We also are collecting donations of signed Christ-
mas cards (please don’t seal the envelope) to 
give to the residents at Plum Creek. Any ques-
tions, please see Doris Loucks. Thank you for 
your kindness and generosity! 

On Sunday, November 5th, we will remember all 
those who have gone before us as we commem-
orate All Saints’ Sunday. If you would like your 
loved one(s) to be named aloud at the service, 
we ask that you submit their names in the box 
found in the back narthex. Also, you are invited 
to add names to our altar clothe for All Saints’ 
Sunday. The altar clothe is in the back narthex 
with markers for signing. Please have all names 
submitted and added to the altar clothe by Sun-
day, October 27th. Thank you! 

Our next Cooks on the Road is Sunday, November 10th! 
This is a volunteer opportunity at Ronald McDonald 
House in Hershey to cook meals for families who are 
staying there while their loved one is undergoing treat-
ment at the Children’s Hospital. If you are able to help, 
you will meet at the church after the 9:45 AM AM ser-
vice, go to lunch, and then head up to Ronald McDon-
ald House. Their kitchen can accommodate six individ-
uals. There will be a planning meeting for those who 
sign up on Sunday, November 3rd around 11:00 AM 
(after the service). You can sign up using the link the 
below. Any questions, please call Barb Stebbins at 717-

880-3237.  
 

ttsu.me/ronaldmcdonald 



MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 10.20.24 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 2024 Weekly Attendance 

Date Attendance 

September 22, 
2024 

55 (in-person worship) 

25 (streaming) 

September 29, 
2024 

53 (in-person) 

42 (streaming) 

October 6, 2024 56 (in-person) 

30 (streaming) 

October 13, 2024 54 (in-person) 

45 (streaming) 

Undergoing Treatment   
Jen Kerchner 

Nancy Schwartz 

Mark Miller 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Recuperating   
Robin Everhart 

Matt Grimes 

Lina Everhart 

 

You can call the church office, e-mail 
the office, or text 717-408-9280 to  
submit prayer requests. We also have 
a prayer chain e-mail where we lift up 
prayer requests. If you’d like to join 
that e-mail list, please contact Travis 
in the church office. Outside of office 
hours, for pastoral care call Pastor 
Amy at her landline (717)384-6026.  

Nursing Care 

Earl Deveney 

Rich Huber 

Al Fauth 

Adonna Barshinger 

2024 Stewardship Report YTD 

Total Income Total Expenses Diff 

$235,976.68 $217,391.14 +$18,585.54 

A reminder that our intergenerational confirmation class 
meets from 8:30—9:30 AM in Room 5 on the 1st and 3rd Sun-
days of each month. 
 

Adult Sunday School continues as well and they meet from 
8:30-9:30 AM on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month. 

The Tuesday Book Study Group continues discussions on Tuesdays from 10 
AM to noon about the book "Following The Call: Living the Sermon on the 
Mount Together".  They plan to meet every Tuesday until they finish all the 
readings.  For our meeting on Oct. 8, please read chapters 8, 9, & 10. For 
the October 15th meeting, the chapters are 11, 12, & 13. On October 
22nd we’ll discuss chapters 14, 15, 16. And finally on October 29th the 
chapters will be 17, 18, & 19. The book is available from Amazon (and oth-
er book sellers).  Please come join the group any Tuesday you are available - 

Our October monthly mission 
will benefit Hospice & Commu-
nity Care, an organization that 
provides medical,  emotional 
and spiritual support for indi-
viduals who are coping with a 

life-limiting illness. Hospice care focuses 
on comfort for individuals of all ages with 
any serious illness who have weeks or 
months rather than years to live. 

Monthly Mission Receipts 2024 

July 2024—
Central & York 

City School 
Districts 

August 2024—
Mr. Sandy’s 

September 
2024—Blanket 

Sunday 

$1,225.00 $1,671.50 $2,264.00 

Chop and Peel for Our Daily Bread Soup Kitchen is scheduled for Monday, October 
28th. We need just a few more items! We ask that all items be brought to the 
church by Monday, October 28th by 10 AM. If you have any questions, please call 
Nancy Sleeger at 717-266-4668. Thank you for your support of this mission!  You 
can sign up using the link below or in the weekly e-mails! 

ttsu.me/chopandpeel 

We are in need of members to serve as welcome team for the months of 
November & December! Welcome team members greet people as they 
enter, hand out bulletins, guide people to the bathrooms, water foun-
tain, ect., and collect the offering. On communion Sundays (first Sunday 
of each month) they also distribute communion. To sign up, you can call 
the church office at 717-755-6117 or click the link found in the weekly e-

mails. 


